City of Shishmaref
P.0. Box 72083
Shishmaref, Alaska 99772
Phone: (907) 649-3781/4811

UPDATED GUIDELINES
APRIL 7, 2021- UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE

To prevent or slow the spread of Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19), The City of Shishmaref has established the
following guidelines for our residents. These guidelines were recommended by the City of Shishmaref, Native Village of
Shishmaref, and Shishmaref Native Corporation.

Travel may be permitted upon approval by the City of Shishmaref for the following: individuals with family ties to
the community, essential workers: including but not limited to: health aides, teachers, people who work directly
for the public. Inter Village travel will be permitted at this time.

Bering Air is requiring proof of vaccination card before flying and unvaccinated passengers will still be required to
show proof of a negative test result.

Fully vaccinated individuals who can show proof of their COVID-19 vaccination (reminder card or vaccine record)

are no longer required to test for COVID-19 upon arrival. If you do not have proof on —hand, you must still be tested.
-NSHC still requires its employees to test after traveling on day 1 of arrival and day 7 after their return. This

is being done as a precautionary measure and will eventually be dropped once enough of Shishmaref is vaccinated.

Non-vaccinated individuals will need to quarantine for 14 days, or agree to test on day 1 and day 7 and quarantine
for those 7 days. If you have had COVID-19 in the last 90 days, no quarantine is required.

All individuals should wear a mask in public.

No large gathering of 150 people or more will be permitted in the community until further notice, excluding the Rec
program,

school lunch/breakfast program. BSSD will follow their safety guidelines to ensure the school is properly sanitized.
Residents are encouraged to maintain social distancing.

Residents that have symptoms of cough and fever of 100.4 or higher must call the Shishmaref Clinic to make an
appointment

to be seen.

If you have questions or need additional information please contact the City Office 649-3781.

We are asking that all residents comply with these guidelines to protect the health and safety of our community.
We will continue to provide updates as necessary.
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